Royal Thai Embassy
4 12 Vasile Conta St.,
No. 43001/C.480 Bucharest 020953

The Royal Thai Embassy presents its compliments to the Ministry of
Foreign Affairs of Romania, Protocol Directorate, the Diplomatic Missions and the
Representatives of International Organizations accredited to Romania and with
reference to the Embassy’s Note No. 43001/245 dated 26 May 2016, regrets to inform
the latter that the reception for the National Day of the Kingdom of Thailand,
scheduled for 29 November 2016, will be postponed indefinitely due to the passing
away of His Majesty King Bhumibol Adulyadej of Thailand.

The Royal Thai Embassy avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the
Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Romania, Protocol Directorate, the Diplomatic Missions
and the Representatives of International Organizations accredited to Romania the

assurances of its highest consideration.

The Ministry of Foreign Affairs of Romania,
Protocol Directorate,
BUCHAREST.

The Diplomatic Missions and Representatives
of International Organizations accredited to Romania,
BUCHAREST.



